
December, 2024 

Dear Our Valued Customers, 

 

Tamagawa Aero Systems Co., Ltd. 

2F SOGO Bldg.2, 1-7-1 Haneda Airport, Ohta-ku,  

Tokyo 144-0041 Japan 

Shota Kawai 

General Manager,  

Business Development Department 

 

Notice of Year-End and New Year Holidays 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your 

continued support. 

We would like to inform you of our year-end and New Year holiday schedule as follows. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Details: 

1. Holiday Schedule 

From Saturday, December 28th 2024, to Sunday, January 5th 2025, 

※Normal operations will resume on Monday, January 6th  2025. 

 

 


